Dear Member States representatives for the Interreg Europe Programme, 
  
As the National Coordinator of the Interreg Europe Programme in Malta we have been approached by Malta Air Traffic Services (MATS Ltd), a public limited Company and the national organization responsible from air traffic control for the Malta Flight Information Region and the Maltese Aerodrome. This organisation has an ambitious project through which it aims to propel a practise and a culture of further environmental awareness. 
  
Please find enclosed the project proposal. We would appreciate if you could kindly disseminate the enclosed proposal to relevant entities in your country? 
  
Should anyone be interested in participating in the project, please contact the project leader on the contact details below: 
  
Johan Debattista   
e-mail address: johan.debattista@maltats.com 
( Office: +356 2235 5441 
) Mobile: +356 7973 4083 
  
Kind regards 
  
Caroline Debattista 
National Contact Point Malta
